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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of South Carolina, I am pleased to send congratulations to the
Spartanburg Prep family on the occasion of the groundbreaking ceremony for the next phase of
the school’s construction project.

It’s a great day in South Carolina as we celebrate the beginning of a project that will expand and
improve your school’s campus and its ability to provide students with the quality education they
will need to succeed in the future. I would like to thank you, the faculty, parents, and members
of the community, for your commitment to the continued development of the school and its
students. I also want to encourage each student to take advantage of opportunities to make your
school and community even better places to live, learn, and play. By continuing to work
together toward educational and personal excellence, there will be no limits to what you can
achieve.

Michael and I wish you all the best for a wonderful ceremony. God bless.




